
Important Upcoming Dates:

● 10/18 No Homework Night
● 10/31 Halloween- Pre-k Parade 

9 am, K-1 Parade 1 pm, 2-4 
Parade 2:15 pm

● 11/8 No School Parent 
Conferences

● 11/10-11/11 No School 
Teacher’s Convention

October 13, 2022

Week of Respect
Last week, students at CRS and LLE enjoyed fun activities and 
spirit days to Celebrate "The Week of Respect." "The Week of 
Respect" is celebrated across the country to promote kindness, 
acceptance and a safe learning environment for all to enjoy. The 
students of CRS and LLE engaged in activities in the classroom 
that teach them all about respecting others, their school, 
community and themselves. This week also stresses the 
importance of creating a learning environment free of 
harassment, intimidation and bullying. "The Week of Respect" 
was a great opportunity for our schools to focus on creating a 
positive school climate for both students and staff to enjoy! 



Spotlight on Kindergarten
The Kindergarten students have been very 
busy since the beginning of this year. In 
honor of October the students were read 
The Teeny Tiny Ghost by Kay Winters, and 
were asked to predict the end of the story. 
They did an amazing job! Fire Safety month 
is during the month of October as well. The 
students talked about different fire safety 
rules, and how to be safe during a fire. Great 
job Kindergarteners!



Message From the Principal

Dear CRS and LLE Families.

I would like to start by thanking all of our families who were able to participate and 
support the Demarest 5K.  It was a great day for our community to come together 
and support our schools.  Below are a few important points for everyone to read 
through carefully.

● LLE Morning Supervision- As discussed in past communications, supervision 
begins at 8:10 in the morning. Children should not be dropped prior.  When you 
come to drop off your child you must pull forward to the stop sign at the end 
of the sidewalk.  Even if there are no cars behind you at that moment, more will 
arrive. 

● Halloween-Information regarding this exciting day will be forthcoming.  
However, please know that the parades for 10/31 are below.  As mentioned at 
Back to School Night, all of these dates are already on the calendar on the 
website.
○ Preschool-9:00
○ Kindergarten and 1st grades-1:00
○ 2nd-4th grades-2:15

● Preschool Registration-Please know that information about the process will be 
emailed within the next month.

Have a great weekend!

Best,

Mr. Mazzini
Principal
CRS/LLE


